
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Implementation of National Budget 2021-2022 - Fijian Government Financial 
Relief Support - COVID-19: BAF Fees for Agricultural Exports only 

 
As announced in the National Budget 2021-2022 on 16 July 2021, the Fijian Government will provide 
financial Relief for Biosecurity Authority of Fiji fees and charges for Agricultural Exports only. In-line 
with this, effective from 1 August 2021 to 31 July 2022, all Biosecurity Authority of Fiji’s fees and charges 
related to Agricultural Exports for personal and commercial consignments will not be paid by exporters. 
 
Kindly note there are no changes to BAF’s requirements for exports. BAF and importing countries 
requirements must be fully met and diligently adhered to, to sustain the existing bilateral export 
agreements and other trade pathways that Fiji enjoys with different countries.  
 
BAF envisions that the relief in fees and charges will provide incentives to all existing and emerging 
exporters to take advantage of this initiative. This relief will contribute immensely to increasing Fijian 
grown and produced products market shares to many more countries globally whilst observing all 
biosecurity compliance protocols in a bio-secure manner. 

 
For further clarifications and information, please do not hesitate to contact the Trade Facilitation & 
Compliance team at BAF Headquarters on 3312512 Ext 124 or alternatively, on email: info@baf.com.fj. 
 
Issued: 0955 HRS 6th August 2021 at BAF Headquarters, Suva. 
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